Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,
I am delighted to introduce myself as the Head of School at St Paul’s CE Primary School.  We are a faith-centred primary school that has strong links with our local church and community; these links help us to fulfil our mission statement of “Learning and Living through Jesus Christ”.
As a Church of England primary school, our goal is to allow everyone in our community, pupils, parents, staff, to flourish and grow.  To ensure that we do this, we make sure to put God at the Heart of everything we do.  With this in mind, we developed our Curriculum of GRACE, which is a locally inspired curriculum that is designed to foster curious and inquisitive learners, who develop resilience and the belief that they can make a difference to our world.  Our aspirational curriculum is intended to unlock the potential in everyone and help them to understand that they have a place in our community and the world.  We encourage an understanding of diversity and weave Christian Values along with British values throughout our learning journey to give children the best understanding of how to thrive in our society.
I am proud to work alongside a committed team of staff and governors who work together to make our school the most welcoming place that it can be.  In addition, we are proud to be part of the Liverpool Diocesan Schools Trust, a family of schools that collaborate to share best practise and  learn from each other.
I hope that our website gives you a flavour of what a wonderful school St Paul’s is.  I warmly invite you to visit our school to see in person how we all work together so that we can live and learn through Jesus Christ.

Adam Rigby
Head of School
